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To mark ‘Child Mental 

Health Week, Year 4 

recently enjoyed some 

relaxing Yoga  

Year 3 Eden Project 

Pupils took part in a ‘Chocology’ workshop 

and enjoyed spending time exploring the Eden 

site. 

 

 

Headteachers special mention to: Year 2 for throwing a lovely tea party for their parents 

 

Our Year 5 swim team 
achieved some great results 

at the swimming 
competition in Newquay 
last week. We are very 
proud of their efforts.  

   Friday 14 February-Normal 3.15 p.m. finish                       Half Term:  Monday 17-Friday 21 February         

Inset Day Monday 24 February 

 

  

     Educate   Protect   Love   Serve 

Please share this Newsletter with your child. All newsletters can 

be found on our website: http://www.st-marys-bod.cornwall.sch.uk 

found on our website: http://www.st-marys-

bod.eschools.co.uk/website  

 

Please pay Year 6 

Residential Deposit 

by Friday 14 

February via 

Parentpay 

 

http://www.st-marys-bod.eschools.co.uk/website
http://www.st-marys-bod.eschools.co.uk/website
http://www.st-marys-bod.eschools.co.uk/website


School Masses are continuing to be held 

in St Mary’s Church. Please find dates 

and time below—everyone is welcome to 

join us! 

 
Weds 12 Feb – Year 3 
Weds 26 Feb-Whole School Mass 
Weds 4 March-Year 4 
 
Please check our website for any last minutes 

changes. 

Sunday Mass in Church at 10.30am- all 

families welcome. 

  

 

 

Mass 

 

Whole school 

attendance:  

96.5% 

Classes with 

highest 

attendance: 

7 Feb   

Yr5-98.8% 

 

 
Spring Half Term     17-21 February 2020 
Inset Day      24 February 2020 
Parent Consultation Evenings 3 March 2020 3.30-5.30 

10 March 2020 1.30-6.00 

Easter Holidays      30 Mar-13 Apr 2020 
May Bank Holiday     8 May 2020 
Summer Half Term  25-29 May 2020 
Inset Day   1 June 2020 
Inset Day (Last Day of Summer Term) 23 July 2020 

Bodmin College, Lostwithiel Road, Bodmin, PL31 1DD 

Tel: 01208 72114 Email: sarah.ford@bodmincollege.co.uk 

Website: www.bodmincollege.cornwall.sch.uk 

EXAMINATION INVIGILATORS 

Bodmin College require Examination Invigilators to supervise both 

GCSE and ‘A’ Level examinations throughout the year, commencing 

April 2020. 

These posts are ideally suited to anyone looking for flexible 

employment over a prolonged period. There is no age barrier. 

The work is part-time and dependent on the examination timetables. 

We are seeking personnel with a professional attitude, common sense 

and a smart appearance. No previous experience is necessary, as 

training will be given. 

Remuneration will be £9.20 per hour.  For full details and an 

application form please see the College website. 

Closing date: Thursday 27 February 2020, 4.00pm. 

Bodmin College is committed to the care and wellbeing of children and young people. The 

successful applicant will be required to provide an enhanced DBS disclosure 

 

 School Lay-by 

To ensure the safety of all pupils can parents 

please pull up into the layby and keep children 

in the car until they are near the top.  

This prevents traffic building up in the road 

causing jams and children getting out into in 

the road. Staff are always there to supervise 

children from the car to their classrooms, but if 

you wish to take them yourselves please do 

not park in the layby but find somewhere safe 

to park and walk them in.  

Parking is not permitted at the end of the 

school day when pupils are collected.   

  

 


